
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is arriving on June 22nd- June 29th.  
 
Due to the success of the last book fair, (where we raised over £1000!), we will be arranging 
this one in a similar fashion: the children will be able to look at the various books on display 
during school time, on a set day- your child’s class teacher will let you know, in advance, what 
day this will be.  
 
The children are allowed to bring in cash, and take their books home that day, if they are in 
stock in the school. If any of the books do sell out, we are able to order more of these, and they 
will arrive on the day that the bookcases are collected.  
 
We are offering the opportunity to pre-order books, which will arrive the day that the book fair 
is delivered. The online Parent Payment system closes at 4pm the day prior to your cases 
being collected- in this case Monday, June 21st. Parents need to return their Order Form to 
the school, this is a payment only system, it will not take their order.  
 
Below are suggestions of appropriate texts for each year group.  
 
As always, we appreciate your support, and hope to have the same success at the last 
Scholastic book fair.  
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